
48 Prince of Wals~ Road 
Norwich. 

Dear Sir Viilliam, 

eus ../11 /'-1. 1 f 
Margaret Williams to Sir WiJlia7 Osler. 

Feb. 19 th 1912. 

I have aeen Mr. Johnson cr Theatre Street. He will like to ac 
the work at the Castle, and is interested, but he must charge. 
He will write to you, after he has beon to see the Manuscript etc. 

Yours sincereJy, 
Marg,::i.ret Williams. 


